
Whilst the majority are away, the rest will play! 

The non-Residential group had a great time this week, taking part in many activities such as: pizza making, 

rounders, crafting with clay and many more. It was great to see a new group form and bond from the 3 classes 

- great practise for their transition to high school and making new friends. 

WE...ARE...PGL, WE ARE PGL! 

All of the adults associated with the Year 6 Residential to PGL Caythorpe Court want to take this opportunity 

to thank the 70 fantastic children who attended. How brilliantly you all settled into your new surroundings; 

worked together to keep your tents tidy; motivated each other to conquer your fears and more, from start to 

finish, you were all an absolute joy to accompany. We hope you will cherish the memories you’ve all made for 

a very long time. It was a pleasure to organise and seeing you all in a different environment; enjoying every 

moment was very special. Mr Allott and the PGL team x 
 

All of the photos are now available on the school website so please do check them out! 


